
Responsibility of Department of Food and Drug Administration 

The Department of Food and Drug Administration is responsible for the 

enforcement of bottled drinking water factory in compliance with good manufacturing 

practice (GMP) and issue recommendation if they comply with good manufacturing 

practice (GMP). The validity of recommendation for bottled drinking water factory is 

two year. The factories were inspected every two year and sometimes they were 

checked surprisely. When the factories were found that they do not comply with GMP 

during surprise check, they are prohibited for manufacturing and asked to renovate 

until they comply with GMP. 

 During the post market surveillance activities, it was found that the bottled 

drinking water factories have no recommendation from our department, we announce 

them in the newspaper that they have no grantee for safety and quality. 


